
CONTACT MEETING 

“GEOVANI PROMOSSI SENZA CONFINI” 
HEIST-OP-DEN-BERG, BELGIUM  

SATURDAY 02.10.2010  -   SATURDAY 09.10.2010   

Hiiii!! This year from the 2 to 9 October I spent one of the best week in my life. I have to say that 

the first day I was not so happy, maybe because this was my first experience of exchange and the 

first time that I went abroad and 

meet people with different customs.  

The following days I spent really 

good and funny times. We visited 

many monuments and Brussels, we 

went to the sea and we skated on 

the ice. I visited the Atomium and 

Mini-Europe too. I was the host of 

a fantastic family, and my partner Jentè is very nice and fanny.  The family treated me like a 

daughter, they helped me to speak good English and it is thanks to them too if today I write this 

letter without big problems.  I belive that this experiences will changes the life of the people that try 

there.  The exchanges are also nice because you can learn a few words in the language of you 

partner, “Ik hou van jou” that means “I love you”,  this I’ve learned. Many people have asked me 

how I fell about this trip, I have always said that at first may seem all a bit difficult but at the end 

this will be one of the best ever trip. I didn’t think that this experience could give me so many 

emotions and I grew found of Jentè and her family. I don’t want to think that I’ll never seen more 

they, because they were my world even if only for a week 

Elisabetta Garzia  


